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	Organization
	Slope Day Programming Board

	2008-2010 Allocation
	$15.00

	2010-2012 Request
	$18.00

	Appropriations Recommendation
	$18.00


Rationale of the Committee
The Appropriations Committee decided to fund SDPB $18.00 for the 2010-2012 By-Line Funding Cycle. The Committee felt that though the $18 allocation reflects a large increase over the last cycle's allocation, increased funding to Slope Day reflects the desires of the undergraduate student body to fully support the only event that brings together the entire Cornell community. Moreover, many Committee members carefully weighed the safety considerations of reduced support to Slope Day talent and felt that full support of Slope Day Programming Board provides both social and student health and safety benefits. Some Committee members questioned the effectiveness of SlopeFest and whether it merited nearly $1.00 in SAF support, but others pointed to its high attendance, unique programming, and also that it provides an alternative to the Slope in its appeal to different students. Committee members also strongly desired that the increase in financial support to the SDPB would primarily serve to increase funding for talent selection, though also recognized that some would serve to cover additional administrative costs due to the decrease (and potential future decreases) in administrative support.
Vote Totals
The Committee votes down, from the highest number proposed to the lowest, to give the group the advantage. The vote totals from the Committee were as follows:
	Amount
	Vote

	$18.00
	12-2


Respectfully submitted, 

Christopher Basil
Vice President for Finance
